
Year 3 Home Learning 

Thursday 5th July 2018 

Due to a busy week of Sports Day, PTA parties and our 
Roman Experience after school, there will be no spellings this 
week. 

 

There is a Sumdog challenge for you to tackle – 15 fractions 
questions in 15 minutes. Good luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Roman Experience 

We look forward to seeing you at our Roman Experience on Thursday 12th July (6.30-

7.30pm) If children can be in the school hall for 6.30pm we will take 5 minutes to 

get them set up and then parents are welcome to explore our stands, enjoy some snacks 

and finish with a grand keyboard finale at 7pm.  

 

Children are reminded to wear smart clothes or Roman costume if they wish. We can’t 

wait to see you! 

 

 


